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3rd December 2024 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Junior School Carol Service 
 
On Thursday 19th December the school will be visiting St. John’s Church for our annual 
Christmas Carol Service.  We will walk to and from the church and would welcome offers 
of help to supervise the children en route.  Please fill in the form via the link at the bottom 
of this letter if you are able to help. We will try to accommodate as many parents as 
possible but if we are inundated we will give priority to governors and regular parent 
helpers. 
 
If for whatever reason you do not wish your child to attend the Christmas Carol Service, 
please inform the school in writing or by email. Children not going to the Carol Service will 
still be expected to attend school as normal. 
 
Please ensure that your child has a warm, waterproof coat to wear in case of inclement 
weather, which is more than likely at this time of year.  
 
The service will begin at about 9.30 am and last approximately 1 hour.  Do join us at the 
church if you would like to.  However, we ask you to wait outside for the children to arrive 
before getting seated as we need to ensure all the children have a place to sit. Please do 
not bring any hot drinks into the church service, as this is potentially hazardous. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mr D Holland 
Head of School 
 
 
Link to Help Walk to Church form: https://forms.office.com/e/BQggX2D5qw  
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